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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to our families  

The staff at Beverley DHS would like to extend their best wishes for a happy and safe 
holiday period.  Thanks to the Board, P&C and wider school community for the 
wonderful support over the year. 
We look forward to seeing all students back at school on Monday 4th February 2019. 
 

New Electronic Reports 
Semester 2 student reports have been published on Connect and emailed to your 
registered email address. Please contact the school if you have had any difficulty 
accessing the reports. Please call the school if you would like to arrange an interview 
with your child’s class teacher, either tomorrow or early in the new school year.   
 

Classes for 2019 
In 2019, classes will continue to work closely together to maximise learning, planning and continuity. While 
sometimes enrolments and staff movements may result in last minute changes, the school’s current planning is as 
follows: 

 Kindergarten and Pre-Primary: Classes will work and play together at least once each week. For Semester 1, 
the teachers will be Mrs Angela Sims (Kindy) and Mrs Sally Kilpatrick (Pre-Primary). In Semester 2, Mrs 
Hawke will be back from long service leave, and will be in Pre-Primary along with Mrs Kilpatrick. 

 Year 1 and 2 classes will be working together on most afternoons and for some morning sessions throughout 
the week. The teachers will be Mrs Corinna Thomas (Year 1) and Mrs Samantha Gollan (Year 2). 

 The Year 3/4 class teacher will be Ms Jennifer McCarthy. Mrs Kellie Shaw and Mrs Thomas will also work in 
the Year 3/4 class at different times during the week. 

 The Year 5/6 class teachers will be Mrs Margaret Barrett-Lennard and Mrs Sarah Aynsley. Mrs Shaw and Mrs 
Aliesha Murray will also take groups for Maths and English lessons each day.   

 The secondary form teachers will be Mrs Shirley Wallis (Year 7/8) and Mrs Sharyn Morrell (Year 9/10). Mrs 
Wallis will teach English, HASS and Art and Mrs Morrell will teach Science, Mathematics and Digital 

Technologies. 

 

End of Year Celebrations 
2018 has been an outstanding year for many students at Beverley DHS, whether in 
the academic, sporting, personal growth or community service areas. 
Congratulations to all award winners at last night’s Presentation event and welcome 
to the new student leadership team for 2019. 
Please see over for some photos of our end of year celebrations. 

Farewell to the wonderful Mrs Edwards 
 I wish to thank the School Community, past and present, for your support and friendship throughout 
the 21 years I have spent in the Kindy and also for the kind words and beautiful gift I received at the 
K/PP Concert. I was very fortunate to assist the wonderfully talented teacher Angela Sims, who 
shared so much of her expertise over the last 10 years to ensure Kindy is a supportive, productive and 
happy environment.       
Merry Christmas and best wishes for 2019,  Lois Edwards 

Term 1 Monday      Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 1 4/2/2019 

Students Return 
 No canteen   

Week 2 11/2/19 
In-term Swimming 
Lunch Orders due 

 Canteen (pre-
orders only) 
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Year 6 graduation party Choir singing at Alex Miles Lodge Year 10 Graduation dinner 

Presentation Night 2019 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


